
NSPCC Online Safety Workshops for parents 
 
The NSPCC online safety workshop for parents can be delivered online or face to face and is tailored 
to meet the needs of the audience. 
 
The workshop has some core content, which consists of general online safety information for 
parents and includes: 

 What children and young people are doing online 

 Parental concerns 

 What the risks are for young people in terms of what they see, do and who they meet online 

 How to manage these risks as a parent 

 Sources of help/support 
 
In addition, we have content on the following topics: 

 

 Gaming 

 Grooming 

 Livestreaming 

 Mental health and well being 

 Modelling good behaviour 

 Online bullying 

 Online challenges, hoaxes and scams 

 Online dating 

 Online friendships 

 Online pornography 

 Parental controls 

 Persuasive design and screen time vs screen use 

 Sharing nudes 

 Social media 
 
For a 30 minute webinar/workshop, we’d suggest having the general presentation and a focus on 2 
of the themed topics. If you wanted to choose up to 4 themed topics the session would be just 
under an hour long. If you are interested in booking a workshop, it would be helpful if you could 
suggest which topics you would like us to include and some suggested dates/times. 
 
Our workshops are delivered free of charge. 
 
For further information or to book a workshop, please contact:  parentworkshops@nspcc.org.uk 
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